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ELMAN'S CONTRACTORS INC.
9017 Archwind Ct 

Richmond, VA  23236

804-276-1894

danielat@elmanscontractors.com

www.elmanscontractors.com

 

Estimate

ADDRESS

MARTIN JOHNSON 

219 N 28TH ST.  

RICHMOND, VA 23223 

(206)552-4566

SHIP DATE 11/17/2020 ESTIMATE 2107

DATE 09/02/2021

DATE DESCRIPTION QTY RATE AMOUNT

SIDING 0.00

Services Deliver all materials and 
dumpster 1 or 2 days 
before starting project 
Remove and dispose of all 
existing wood siding, 
Inspect underneath for any 
rotted wood and if needed 
replace with new lumber  
Remove and dispose of all 
existing rake and end 
blocks 
Install new JAMES HARDIE 
House Wrap on all exterior 
walls as needed  
Install new JAMES HARDIE 
Plank siding PREPAINTED 
product on exterior walls 
as needed 
Build new contour blocks  
Install new James Hardie 
rake boards  
Install new shingle 
molding on all rakes  
Install new light blocks 
as needed   
Install new drip cap 
flashing on every window 
to prevent any moisture in 
between window and siding  
Install new aluminum 
flashing  on every seam of 
siding  
NOTE: WORK TO BE DONE ONLY 
ON RIGHT AND LEFT SIDE OF 
HOME 

20,600.00
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NOTE: IF HOMEOWNER DECIDES 
TO INSTALL NEW SHEETING 
PRICE WILL INCREASE $4,800 
NOTE: IF INSULATION IS 
NEEDED WILL BE AN EXTRA 
CHARGE PER BAG $225

All materials come with a 
lifetime warranty from 
factory 
All labor come with a 
lifetime warranty from our 
business 
All debris will be put 
away at the end of each 
day we work on your 
property 
All trash will be hall 
away when job is 100% 
completed 
A 30% deposit is require 
to get this project 
started  [ balance to be 
paid when job is 100% 
completed]

0.00

Customer Satisfaction is our Priority.
TOTAL $20,600.00

Accepted By

Accepted Date
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